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Be More

Date: 10/04/2020
C 09 (2020-21)
To
Grade 4-8 Parents
Ref: Online Program with our partner Prakash Padukone Academy
Dear Parents,
Greetings!
Hope everyone is safe out there.

We are confident that each one of you are spending quality time with your child, trying your best to keep your child
constructively and innovatively engaged at home.

Let us amidst all of this also remember that along with the academic activities sent that are sent by us, at the same time,
physical fitness also plays a very crucial role for a sound mind, body and soul. Given the situation, our learners are not
getting enough outdoor play thereby compromising their physical fithess. However, our endeavour at SVM is to ensure
that our learners can still dedicate sometime for physical fithess at home given the unsual times.

Team SVM along with our partner Prakash Padukone Academy, bring to you an online program, specially curated for
these unusal times to facilitate and guide our learners towards the overall physical fitness and nuances of Badminton
keeping our learners physically active and motivated.

Please note the below:

This online program will be pre-recorded sessions of the activities and a google drive link will be shared with you. The
sessions will be uploaded twice a week i.e on Mondays and Wednesdays. Each session is approximately 30mins.

This online program is for all our learners from Grades 4-8. The objective of each session for every grade will be clearly
defined which you can view on the google drive folder.

The session will capture some exercises and home assignments that the learners will have to complete. For every
session, the home assignments will be mentioned in the same google drive folder. We do request that the learners view
the sessions once uploaded on Mondays and Wednesdays, dedicate the remaining days i.e from Thursdays to Sundays
or as convenient to research and complete the assignments timely.

The completion of assignments is essential as their attendance will be marked basis of the submission of their
assignments. Do note learners will not be graded or certified however this program is just to engage them meaningfully
at home.

We request that the learners attend all the sessions and complete the assignments, as our coach will be hand-holding
them further, once the learners are back in school.

Once the assignments are complete, request you to attach the assignment with below details and send it back to us
on info@sarvankashvidyamandir.in on or before every Sunday.

Name of the child:
Grade:
Session no:

We do believe that this online program will definitely add to the holistic vision for our learners at SVM and we are very
excited to initiate this program!

Look forward to your continued support, as we commence this program from Monday, 13" April 2020. A detailed
scheduled will be circulated shortly.

In case of any queries regarding the online program, please do feel free to connect with Ms. Kajal Sippy, Academic
Head at SVM.

Thank you.
Stay safe and take care!
Yours truly,

Team SVM



